
From:
To:
Cc:

Subject:
Date:

Doug Ebeltoft

Daniel Buchholtz; Jennifer Gooden; Aaron Imig; Dave Chlebeck; Doug Ebeltoft; Dustin Lemke; Josh Antoine; 
Karen Fiske; Mark Bonesteel; Mike Long; Randy Brown; Richard Kramer; Tony Bennek
RE: Thank you!
Tuesday, July 7, 2020 12:16:03 PM

Anne,

Thank you for your  kind words, we are very proud of our community! The police department will
continue to work vigilantly to maintain the quality of life that you, as our residents have become
accustom to and expect.  It is always very much appreciated to hear positive comments from our
public about our police department! With the changing times that we are currently living in, the
negative aspect of life has a tendency of overwhelming communities and masking the good of what
departments can do!

I will convey your appreciation to the officers of the police department and also to our elected
officials.

Sincerely,

Douglas M. Ebeltoft
Director of Public Safety/Police Chief
Spring Lake Park Police Department

From: Anne Bordwell 
Sent: Tuesday, July 7, 2020 11:51 AM
To: Doug Ebeltoft <debeltoft@slpmn.org>
Subject: Thank you!

Dear Chief Ebeltoft,
I would like to take a moment to thank you and your officers for all you do for our neighborhood! It 
was a very stressful couple of weeks with the incident on Jackson St, and your officers were there 
answering our calls, and questions and really truly providing us with a sense of peace. I would not 
want to live in another city! Your officers have always been helpful, friendly and easy to 
communicate with, and it should not go unnoticed! I’ve been a proud resident of Spring Lake Park 
for 14 years and you all help make that possible!

Thank you again,

Anne Bordwell
7800 Van Buren St NE
Spring Lake Park, MN

Anne Bordwell
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